
 
 

 

You are invited to the 

SCU Y12 Parent Information Evening 
 

If your child is in Year 12 and considering Southern Cross University, join us at this free event where you can 
gain helpful insights into the journey from high school to university and beyond.  There will be plenty of time to 
ask questions and seek information to assist you in preparing for this exciting new chapter. 
 

Thursday 1 September 2016 

Southern Cross University Gold Coast campus 
Southern Cross Drive, Bilinga 

Room A2.20, Level 2 Building A (yellow building) 

5pm - 7pm 

5pm – Registration and refreshments 
5.30pm – Information session 

6.30pm – Information stand and optional campus tour 

 
The following topics will be covered in the presentation and are relevant to study at Southern Cross University 
Gold Coast, Lismore and Coffs Harbour campuses:  

 University entry – QTAC/UAC, STAR Early Entry, OP/ATAR, Bonus points 

 Course selection 

 Tuition fees and HECS-HELP 

 Scholarships 

 Support services and careers 

 Student perspective – Q&A panel with current SCU students  
 
Parking: 
Free parking is available in the two carparks adjacent to Building A 
 
Registration: 
To assist with catering planning, please register your attendance by Friday 26 August 2016.  Only one parent/ 
family member needs to register and advise the number of quests attending with you in the registration process. 

Register via Eventbrite or through our events list at www.scu.edu.au/futurestudents/events 
  
We look forward to welcoming you on campus. 
 
Lucinda Crews 
Student Recruitment Officer 
Tel: 07 5589 3015 
Email: aboutU@scu.edu.au 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/y12-parent-information-evening-2016-gold-coast-tickets-26746143435
www.scu.edu.au/futurestudents/events

